
Inspection
Inspection of Herbicide Project for the Timiskaming Forest
The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) invites you to inspect the planned herbicide 
project for the 2025 season. As part of our ongoing efforts to regenerate and protect Ontario’s 
forests, selected stands on the Timiskaming Forest (see map) will be sprayed with herbicide to 
control competing vegetation, starting on or about: August 10, 2025.

The project description and project plan for the herbicide project is available electronically for 
inspection by contacting the Timiskaming Forest Alliance Inc. during normal business hours 
and on the Natural Resources Information Portal at https://nrip.mnr.gov.on.ca/s/fmp-online
beginning July 11, 2025 until March 31, 2026 when the Annual Work Schedule expires.

First Nation and Métis communities and interested and affected persons and organizations can 
arrange a virtual or in-person meeting with MNR staff to discuss the herbicide project. For more 
information, please contact:

Camilla Rewucki, R.P.F.
Ministry of Natural Resources
Kirkland Lake Work Centre
145 Government Road West
Suite 201
Kirkland Lake, ON  P2N 2E8
tel: 705-358-4361
e-mail: camilla.rewucki@ontario.ca

Kevin Hakojarvi
Timiskaming Forest Alliance Inc.
280 Armstrong Street North
Suite 534
P.O. Box 867
New Liskeard, ON  P0J 1P0
tel: 705-544-0299
e-mail: kevin.hakojarvi@frmg.ca

Renseignements en français : Michel Rainville, 249 591-2185.


